13.

EDUCATION RECOVERY UPDATE

The Education Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Depute Chief Executive informing of the updated
Scottish Government Guidance on reducing the risk in schools from
coronavirus (COVID-19), and the implications for mitigations in place in
West Lothian Schools. The report also updated members on HM
Inspectors of Education (HMIE) updated scrutiny programme for
academic session 2021-22 and Scottish Qualification Agency contingency
planning, and the plans in place in each secondary school in relation to
the 2022 examination diet.

It was recommended that Education Executive note the:

1. updated Scottish Government Guidance on reducing the risk in
schools from coronavirus (COVID-19), and the implications for
mitigations in place in West Lothian Schools;

2. HM Inspectors of Education (HMIE) updated scrutiny programme
for academic session 2021-22; and

3. Scottish Qualification Agency contingency planning, and the plans
in place in each secondary school in relation to the 2022
examination diet.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.



